
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

We would like to welcome any visitors from the Ebenezer Lutheran Church.  We have prepared a 
special coffee hour to get to know you after the 10 a.m. service.  We hope you are able to join us. 
 
We are grateful for the offering of the chalice used for today’s Eucharist.  It is a gift from the 
Ebenezer Lutheran Church and its donors, Dr. Robert and Diane Jeffers. 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
*November 19th, 2 p.m. - Walk for Warmth 
*December 2nd, 9 a.m. - The Altar Guild invites   
    you to join in our Advent preparations 
*December 11th, 7 p.m. - Vestry meeting – 
    All are welcome 

*December 15th, 7:30 p.m. Winter A Cappella Fest  
    seasonal carols and readings 
*December 23rd, Time tba - Greening of the Church       
    Volunteers are welcomed 
*December 24th, 5:00 p.m. - Christmas Eve service 
*December 25th, 9:00 a.m. - Christmas Day service . 

 

Thank you to our Sunday Ministers. 
November 19, 2023,  

Twenty-fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
       Rite I, 8am 
Altar Guild: G. Morrow 
Usher: J. DeWolf 
Eucharistic Minister: S. DeWolf 
Reader: S. Gagnon 
Prayers of the People: M. Zimmer 
Videographer: J. Morrow 

     Rite II, 10am 
Altar Guild: John Doiron 
Usher:  Art Engler 
Eucharistic Minister:  Laurie Gypson 
Reader & Intercessor: Mark Healey 
Videographer: Madison Day 
Coffee Hour: Madison Day 

                                   
                                Choral Scholars:             Choir: 

Emmy Dell’Orfano 
Ava Johnson 
Leon Nguyen 

Ramsey Scott 
Bryce Turner 
Gabriella Xavier 

Joan Doiron 
Bruce Steinway 
Rene Steinway 

 

ST. MARK'S VESTRY: 

Madison Day, Co-Warden: m.madison.day@gmail.com 
Paula Weinman, Co- Warden: paula.weinman@uconn.edu 

Art Engler, Clerk: arthur.engler@sbcglobal.net 
Karla Fox: foxkarla@charter.net 

Bruce Steinway: rbsteinway@gmail.com 
David Sykes, Treasurer: dgsykes28@gmail.com 

 
   The Rev’d Gary K. Sturni, D.Min.  Supply Priest 

The Rev’d Bruce Steinway   Supply Priest 
    The Rev’d Bennett Brockman   Supply Priest 

The Rev’d Philip Bjornberg   Supply Priest 
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         October Update: 

Diaper Bank  

The diaper bank distributed 

428 diapers to five families, 

292 diapers to WAIM! 

 
Thank you for your 

continued support. 


